
 

Rotary  Four-Way Test 

   
Of the things we think, say or do… 

  Is it the truth? 

  Is it fair to all concerned? 

  Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

  Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 
NORTH BETHESDA ROTARY CLUB 

Original Pancake House 
12224 Rockville Pike  
Rockville, MD 20852  

 
Fridays @ 7:30 AM 

(7:15 AM to 7:30 AM Mix and Mingle) 
Contact us at  nbrotary.org 

2018-2019 Officers 
President: Ron Sigelman 

President-Elect: Carmela Carr  

Vice President: Joseph DiPietro  

Secretary: Linda Berg-Cross  

Treasurer: Steve Vaccarezza  

Club Service: Rob Follit  

Community Service: Joseph Kravitz  

Vocational Service: John Waterston  

International Service: Bob Sonawane  

Sergeant-at-Arms: (April) Rob Follit 
 

Rotary Charitable Foundation of  North Bethesda 
2019 Officers  & Directors 

President:  Carla Satinsky 
Vice Pres/Secretary: Barry Thompson 

Treasurer: Bob Fangmeyer  
Directors: Nick Martinez, Steve Vaccarezza 

April 26, 2019 

Date 
3 Minute  
Speaker Speaker Topic 

4/26 Tas Tousimis Agnes Leschner Aging Out of Foster 

Care 

5/3 Steve 
Vaccarezza 

Amy Ginsburg Friends of White 

Flint Update 

5/10 John Waterston Jerrold Keilson Development 

History Project 

5/17 Paul Arveson Carmela Carr Strategic Planning 

Part II: Fundraising 

5/24 Linda Berg-
Cross 

Larry Heilman Mexico 

5/31 Carmela Carr David Litwak Save a Child’s Heart 

Foundation 

6/7 Samantha 
Crosby 

Amanda Rockler MoCo / Chesapeake 

Bay Water 

6/14 Joe DiPietro Cathy Nestoriak Heyman 

Intergenerational 

Center 

April Milestones 

 13th JoAnn Thompson  Birthday 

 22nd Victoria Feldman  Birthday 



Last Week… 
We’ll heard from our own Joe DiPietro, (below) who gave us an 
updated classification talk. Joe grew up in East Meadow, NY, in the 
New York suburbs on Long Island.  He attended a local community 
college, then made the big transition to Georgetown University in 
DC, where he majored in foreign service. A few years after 
graduation, he switched careers and joined an insurance agency, 
then helped start his own firm with three other partners.  He joined 
Rotary (and North Bethesda) shortly after that, and he’s been with 
us ever since—more than 30 years. He’s served in many roles at 
NRBC—but, according to this reporter, has never said a 
discouraging word!  Thanks, Joe! 

 

On April 26, our speaker will 
be Agnes Leshner, director of 
the Montgomery  County 
Welfare Services, a position 
she has held for more than 
25 years. She has a masters 
degree in Psychology and 
has extensive experience 
working with children, youth, 
and families.  She is on the 
Board of Directors of 4 
Montgomery’s Kids and other 
nonprofit organizations in 
Montgomery County.   

It’s that time of year again….Jim 
Manley has lots of school 
dictionaries and is ready to give 
them out!  Please let Jim know if  
you are interested in visiting a 
school and to distribute the 
books.  

April Planning Meeting: On Thursday, April 25, the incoming 
NBRC Board met to discuss fundraising plans for the coming 
year. Carmela will report on the plans and lead a strategic 
planning session as part of the club meeting on May 17. 

ROTARY’S APRIL THEME: 
MATERNAL AND CHILD HEALTH 

 

Last week we had an 
abundance of speakers, 
including not one but two 3-
minute presentations. Mike 
Liebfied (left) gave us the 
amazing history of the 
famous cherry blossom 
trees in Washington (only 
two of the original donated 
trees are still alive), and 
Barry Thompson gave us 
an Earth Day quiz.  One 
question: How much food is 
wasted in the world?  
Answer: About 40%! 


